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Thank you for your letter dated 23 May 2013, describing Indonesia’s dedicated work on Participatory
Governance Assessment (PGA).

| am very pleased to read about the progress and results achieved, including the launch of the PGA
report in early May, and that the work to measure the state of forest and REDD+ governance is being
implemented.

The UN-REDD Programme Secretariat will follow up with your Office to discuss the coming steps.
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Mario Boccucci
Head, UN-REDD Programme Secretariat

Sincersly, Sassh 3 bk o, s S LY ¢

B4  UN-REDD Programme Secretariat, International Environment House,
11-13 Chemin des Anémones, CH-1219 Chatelaine, Geneva, Switzerland, un-redd@un-redd.org 8 www.un-redd.org



